
 

A note from the EQ Staff regarding EQ19 and the future of the newsletter 

It’s almost election day and there still is no new issue of EQ. The newsletter has a staff of four 

and three people are facing challenges that require their attention to be focused elsewhere. 

This is not sustainable.  

The original goal of EQ was to build and sustain a community here at the Elizabeth Lofts. We lost 

to Covid EQ Talks, a lively evening with people EQ interviewed. Geezer Gallery made a financial 

decision to withdraw their art in the community room and hallways. Our board decided to not 

hold its annual end of summer party as a cost cutting move. The fabric of the Elizabeth Lofts’ 

community is getting frayed. And now EQ may vanish unless you are willing to step up and 

volunteer to staff EQ as a writer, editor, graphic designer or interviewer.  We have been here for 

you for more than 4 years. Now we are asking you to be here for all of us. 

If you would like to volunteer, please email us at visitingyourplanet@gmail.com. (Even our email 

address is not working due to problems with the website!) 
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